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January 31, 2014 

Via Electronic Filing  

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION File Nos. SES-ASG-20130815-00736 &SES-
ASG-20130815-00737 - In the Matter of Applications for Assignment of 
Satellite Earth Station Authorization from Stratos Offshore Services 
Company to RigNet SatCom, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

RigNet SatCom, Inc., through its undersigned counsel, hereby notifies the Commission 
that the assignment transaction described in the Application filed in the above-referenced 
proceedings was completed on January 31, 2014.   

This letter is being filed in the Commission’s International Bureau Filing System 
(“IBFS”) for association with the above referenced proceeding.  Should you have any 
questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (202) 
373-6037.  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ electronically signed 
 
Catherine Wang 
 
Counsel for RigNet SatCom, Inc. 

 


